
From: Leanne Morgan
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 - Submission

Against this Bill
Date: Wednesday, 2 March 2022 1:30:01 PM

Good afternoon,

My name is Leanne Morgan, 
 and I would like to lodge an objection to the Public Health and

Other Legislation ( Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 and clearly state
that I do NOT want the PHO extended.

This legislation has been detrimental to so many people in so many ways, some of which
are listed below:-

many people have lost their jobs & their businesses
people are unable to see their family members
the mandate should never have been introduced. All it has achieved is the isolation
of health workers, teachers & education staff, paramedics, fire fighters, the closing
& loss of revenue for many businesses.
It had divided communities
Divided families
Contributed to an increase in mental health issues
Far more people die every year from the flu, cancer, heart attacks & suicides - but
no state of emergencies have been called for these
The numbers of covid cases have increased since the mandates, which doesn't make
sense if the majority of the population is vaccinated 
Our state debt has increased significantly and taxes paid have decreased due to the
record number of people out of work

Thank you for adding my submission of objection for the above bill.

Regards
Leanne Morgan
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